





June 27, 2017




Mr. Darrell Logan, Program Manager
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
Office of Community Planning and Development
1301 Fannin Street, Suite 2200
Houston, Texas  77002

Attn:  Joyce Young, CPD Representative

Re:  Reallocated FY 2016 Entitlement Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Funds
       Fort Bend County, Texas

Dear Mr. Logan:

Fort Bend County, Texas is pleased to accept the reallocated Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds in the amount of $17,511.  These funds will be used to further the County’s goal in using CDBG funds to benefit very low-, low- and moderate-income persons in the Community by providing a suitable living environment, decent housing and economic opportunities. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Attached is the executed certification for the reallocated FY 2016 Entitlement CDBG funds.  If you have any questions,  please feel free to contact Marilynn Kindell, Community Development Director at 281-341-4410 or marilynn.kindell@fortbendcountytx.gov.

Sincerely,


Robert E. Hebert
County Judge

Enclosure



REH/dw




CERTIFICATION FOR REALLOCATED FISCAL YEAR 2016 ENTITLEMENT
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT FUNDS


As County Judge, I hereby certify that Fort Bend County, Texas would be adversely affected by the loss of Community Development Block Grant funds to be reallocated to the Houston Metropolitan Area.



FORT BEND COUNTY:



_______________________________			___________________________
Robert E. Hebert, County Judge				Date


ATTEST:


_______________________________
Laura Richard, County Clerk



APPROVED AS TO FORM:


_______________________________		___________________________________
Assistant County Attorney				Date


